
THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
INSURANCE DEPARTMENT 

In re: John Lord 

Docket No.: 19-017-EP 

ORDER ON REQUEST FOR CONTINUANCE 

On September 23, 2019, the New Hampshire Insurance Department received an assented 

to request from John Lord ("Respondent") to reschedule the hearing currently scheduled for 

September 24, 2019. Respondent asked to postpone the hearing in order to continue settlement 

negotiations with Attorney Bleier, who is representing the interests of the Department. 

The Hearing Officer finds that there is good cause to grant Respondent' s request to 

postpone the hearing. See Ins 204. I 2. Accordingly, the hearing will take place on November 5, 

2019, at 10:00 a.m. at the offices ofthe NHID, located at 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 14 in 

Concord, New Hampshire unless a settlement is reached. 

SO ORDERED. 

Date: September 23, 2019 

Michelle Heaton, Hearing Officer 




